2675 South, 600 East, Greenfield, IN 46140

August 22, 2018

Ms. Brigette Cook Jones

Hancock County Tourism Commission
119 West North Street

Greenfield, IN 46140

Dear Brigette:

Nameless Creek is extremely grateful for being selected to receive the commission’s
grant of $3,700. Facilities and programs would not be possible without the support of
donors such as Hancock County Tourism. This letter acknowledges your $3,700, 2018
tax-deductible contribution to Nameless Creek Youth Camp.

The Lodge at Nameless Creek is preparing to host its first event. Please consider using
The Lodge at Nameless Creek for future commission events.

Thank you, again, for Hancock County Tourism Commission’s grant contribution to
Nameless Creek Camp.

Sincerely,

Mlons ondhesos) (B

Jerry Bell, President NCYC
Helene Andrews, Corresponding Secretary
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